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MEMORANDUM

TO All DENR Central Office and EMB Employees

FROM Climate Change Service and Gender and Development Office

Trick or Treat Event for DENR Daycare Center StudentsSUBJECT

18 October 2024DATE

Thank you for your continued support.

ELENIDA DR. BASJJG

MEMO KO. 2024 - 932

DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENT AND NATURAL RESOURCES 
KAGAWARAN NG KAPALIGIRAN AT LIKAS NA YAMAN
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Tn celebration' of the upcoming Halloween, the DENR Daycare Center will be 
organizing a Trick or Treat event for its students on October 28 - 29,2024, at 9:00 AM.

The students, accompanied by their teachers and parents, will be visiting offices 
within the DENR Central Office and Environmental Management Bureau (EMB) to engage 
in this fun and festive activity. We kindly ask for your support and participation by preparing 
some treats or goodies for the children when they visit your offices.

Your cooperation in making this event enjoyable for the kids is greatly appreciated. 
Should you have any questions or need further information, please feel free to contact 
Teacher Katrina Consuelo M. Dailo at 0946 911 77 31.


